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 Katarzyna Balata OBJ2017/1230/P 15/03/2017  14:15:58 We will lose the green nature of the canal. Open and sunny section of the canal will experience the 

overshadowing and negatively affect health of local residents.

Reach view  close 

59

 Olivia Harris OBJ2017/1230/P 16/03/2017  12:24:15 I am concerned that the proposed development will dwarf the surrounding buildings (Reachview Close 

and historic Royal College Street) and the canal. It will block the light for the residents opposite and 

the hight of the proposed building is likely to create a wind tunnel (I know from running regularly along 

the canal tow path that this is now a significant problem in other areas which have seen recent high rise 

development. I do not oppose Bangor Wharf being developed but there is simply no need for it to run 

to as many stories as proposed at present.

50 Reachview 

Close

London

NW10TY

 Alex Gamez OBJ2017/1230/P 16/03/2017  17:58:39 Dear Sir,

Re Bangor Wharf proposed development - Regent Canal.

I oppose this proposed development for the following reasons.

Loss of light which will inevitably result  from building a 6 storey  block next to to a three storey 

building and  right on the edge of the canal. This will affect the biodiversity, and the loss of light will 

have a deleterious effect on the people  living in the  vicinity of the proposed building.

The excessive height and monolithic appearance of the proposed buildings are not in keeping with the 

surroundings.

The closeness to the houses on Royal College Street means that their right to privacy will be severely 

affected.

Perhaps if there was a limit  to the height of the buildings  to  4 storeys, the negative impact would be 

reduced whilst still allowing  much needed housing to be built
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